MBALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Sccretary

FROM: M. J. Brodie. Pl'esiW
DATE: March 5. 2010

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 10-0449
Urban Renewal — Druid Heights - Amendment

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has reviewed Council Bill 10-0449 for
the purpose of amending the Urban Renewal Plan for Druid Heights Urban Renewal Area. This
bill has received strong support from the merchant's associations and economic development
organizations in the area, which include the Pennsylvania Avenue Redevelopment Collaborative
(PARC), the Druid Heights CDC, and the Pennsylvania Avenue Main Streets. BDC has
reviewed the proposed bill and has no objections to the amendment.

oM Andrew Frank
Angela Gibson

sandra.gladden cebill10/10-0449

365. Charles Street - Suite 1600 - Baltimore, MD 21201-3015 -« i 4108379305 - fax 4108376363 WWW.BALTIMOREDEVELOPMENT.COM



